
Eyemouth	ELC	Hub	Weekly	Blog	

Week	beginning	1/3/21	

	

This	week	the	children	have	settled	extremely	well	back	in	to	Nursery	and	have	been	eager	
to	 share	all	 their	news	about	what	 they	have	been	 learning	at	home.	They	have	been	
telling	us	what	activities	they	enjoyed	watching	and	doing	on	seesaw.	

In	Nursery	we	have	received	some	new	toys	and	equipment	and	the	children	have	been	
busy	exploring	all	the	new	resources.	
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Getting	creative	in	Nursery	using	
different	media.	

	

	

	

This	term	we	are	welcoming	Miss	Simpson	to	
our	Nursery	family.		

Miss	Simpson	will	be	Key	worker	for	the	pink	
group.		

	

	



	

	

We	have	been	 lucky	 in	Nursery	 to	 receive	 some	 free	 trees	and	 shrubs	
from	the	Tree	Council	for	our	garden	.	We	have	carefully	planted	them	
and	will	be	learning	how	to	look	after	them	to	help	them	grow.		
Mrs	Black	has	very	kindly	made	us	our	own	mini	poly	tunnel	to	keep	our	
potted	vegetables	safe	and	warm.	So	far	we	have	planted	our	own	corn	
and	are	looking	forward	to	planting	more	over	the	next	few	months.	

					 						 						 	
	
	

On	Thursday	it	was	World	Book	Day	and	
we	read	and	watched	lots	of	stories	in	
Nursery.	
	

		

	

We	harvested	some	beetroot	and	Mrs	
Black	cooked	it	for	us	to	chop	up.	

				 		 	

				 		 	

Thank	you	so	much	to	everyone	who	is	following	the	infection	prevention	measures	we	
have	in	place	for	Covid	19.	Please	can	all	parents/carers	wear	a	mask	at	pick	up	and	drop	
off,	and	use	the	hand	sanitiser	when	entering	and	leaving	the	nursery	playground.	We	are	
keeping	everyone	safe.		


